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Wesley and Leah Norton

Missionary Flight International

Wesley and Leah Norton grew up together in the Titusville, Florida area.  Wes attended Embry Riddle Aeronautical University and Moody Aviation to receive his flight training.  
After Moody, Wes and Leah moved to Africa to fly for AIM Air in Kenya.  They served for three years in Africa, then returned to Florida and joined the MFI staff in 2004.  Wes is a

DC-3 pilot/mechanic at MFI and Leah cares for their three young boys at home.  Wes and Leah also have an informational website at www.nortonreview.com
